
 
 

Edna Louise Spear Elementary School 

 

YOU’RE INVITED! 
 

Please join us on  

Wednesday, June 12, 2024 

2:30 P.M. 

Elementary School Gymnasium 

 

 
 

 
 

 

The orientation will consist of an overview of important information about your 

child’s school experience provided by our principal, Ms. Laverty. If your child 

attends our Pre-K program, they can go to school as usual. If they do not, you may 

bring them with you. While parents receive a presentation in the gymnasium, your 

children will visit a kindergarten classroom for a read aloud and quick activity.  

You are welcome to sign them out after the orientation. Students will also be invited 

to the Kindergarten Bus Orientation & Playdate in August. 
 

If you have any questions, please call the main office at 631-791-4323.  
 


